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5 June, 2001

MEMORANDUM FOR CENWP-OP-B, ATTN: Gary Johnson

SUBJECT: Addendum to Bonneville Lock and Dam, Fishway Activities for week 22 of 2001, covering 27 May through 2 June.  

4. FISHWAYS

4.6   PSMFC reported seeing injured juvenile fish in their samples at the Juvenile Monitoring Facility over Memorial Day weekend.  According to PSMFC, 1-10% of the fish they sampled were dead.  Some fish were decapitated, some had cuts behind the operculum, others showed no signs of injury.  Upon receiving the report, Bonneville operators flushed orifices.   VBS/STS were inspected revealing no rips or other problems.  Moralities have since decreased, but are still elevated compared to normal, so we are devising a pipe inspection method not requiring a dewatering.

GENE L. LADOUCEUR

                                 

                                                     Operations Project Manager
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